
EVANSVILLE COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

CANVASSING OF SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION RETURNS MINUTES 

Monday, April 10, 2017 

4:00 pm 

 

 

A meeting of the canvassing of school board election returns took place on Monday, April 10, 

2017, at 4:00 pm in the District Office conference room. 

 

Those in attendance: Kelly Mosher, Eric Busse, and Jennifer Hansen. 

  

The Evansville Community School District (#1694) Board of Education of Canvassers met in 

open session under Wisconsin Statutes 19.83 and 19.84, 7.53(3)(a) and 120.06(14). Board of 

canvassers: Eric Busse, Kelly Mosher, and Jennifer Hansen, tabulated the election results from 

the City of Evansville, townships of Brooklyn, Center, Janesville, Magnolia, Porter, Rutland, and 

Union. 

 

Canvassers certified the number of votes given for the candidates and certified that the following 

persons received the greatest number of votes and the three open school board seats for three 

year terms of the Evansville Community School District will go to John Rasmussen, Melissa M. 

Hammann, and Thomas Titus.  

 

The District did not obtain the poll books form the City of Evansville, townships of Brooklyn, 

Center, Janesville, Magnolia, Porter, Rutland, and Unions, as they have in their possession if the 

District needs them. 

 

Motion by Mr. Busse, seconded by Ms. Mosher, moved to adjourn the meeting. Motion carried, 

voice vote. Meeting adjourned at 4:10 pm. 

 

 

Submitted by Kelly Mosher, District Administrative Assistant 

 

 

Signed by canvassers: ______________________________ Eric Busse 

    ______________________________ Kelly Mosher 

    ______________________________ Jennifer Hansen 

 

This 10th Day of April 2017. 
 


